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Dues Notice:  

The dues renewal and boat registration forms are enclosed. Please complete and return them both by April 1. Due to 

increased lease payments with our NEW 5 year lease, and increasing liability insurance costs, the TLRA board voted to 

increase annual dues to $295 in 2016.  The board will make every attempt to maintain this amount for the next 5 years. 

Membership Update: 

In the last 12 months, 14 more properties around Terry Lake have changed hands resulting in many new members. 

Because of this, we are mailing out a copy of the “TLRA Rules and Regulations” to all households, and hope those of you 

who have been here for a while will continue to help us educate our new members. 

Boat Stickers:  

New boat stickers will be mailed out by the first of May. Please put these on all your boats and trailers as this is the only 

way we have of monitoring lake use by members. 

Matching Funds Projects:  

For 2018, TLRA will again be funding projects for noxious weed spraying, shoreline cleanup, fence repair, fish stocking, 

and preapproved matching funds projects. The majority of the approved 2017 matching funds projects were for shoreline 

enhancements and erosion control. Thanks to all of you that participated. 

Fish stocking:  

In October of 2017, TLRA members helped stock 1300 6-8” walleye. They were placed by boat in several different areas 

of deep water and cover to help increase survival rates. 

Hwy 287 Construction:  

Continuing thru the fall of 2018, CDOT will be widening Hwy 287 from Hwy 1 to the Bypass. (Is it ever really going to 

be done?) There will be no effect on the dam except that there will be a new fence, sidewalk, and bike lane adjacent to the 

dam when complete. TLRA is not allowed to work on the fence or post signs until all the utility work is completed. 

Rules and Regulation Reminders:  

1. All guests using the lake must be accompanied by a lake member. 

2. Guest boats are NOT allowed due to concerns with Zebra Mussel contamination! 

3. Be careful about cleaning and drying your boat and motor if used in another lake.(prevent Zebra mussels) 

4. All watercraft and trailers stored on TLRA leased property must be in good working order and stickered. 

5. No trailers are to be stored on TLRA property without a boat. 

6. Property owners who rent their property or have non owner occupants are required to provide the names and 

contact information to the TLRA Board. 

7. TLRA adheres to all Colorado Parks and Wildlife rules and regulations regarding boating and fishing. 

8. Please do not dump yard waste on TLRA leased property! 

**NEW WEBSITE and WEB ADDRESS – www.TLRA.CO – Check it out and give us your input. 

http://www.tlra.co/


     


